Department of Environment and Natural Resourges. .
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau '

SEP 19 222
MEMORANDUM
FOR i The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
ATTN : The Provincial ENR Officer
Palawan
The Community ENR Officer
Coron, Palawan
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT - INVITATION TO THE PRESENTATION OF THE RESULTS OF
THE STUDY ON CARRYING CAPACITY OF CORON,

PALAWAN

In 2021, the Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau (ERDB) conducted a study
titled, “Carrying Capacity of Coron, Palawan” which aimed to determine the number of tourists
that may be allowed in identified areas, number of population who may be allowed to occupy
and/or use permissible areas, number of structures, infrastructures, and facilities, and determine
the biophysical attributes of various tourist destinations in Coron.

In relation to this, the undersigned would like to invite you or your representative and
other concerned stakeholders including the PENRO and CENRO to the presentation of the
results of the study to be held on 22 September 2022 (Thursday) at the Municipal Office of
Coron.

Should you have any concerns or questions, you may contact Ms. Jamella M. De Castro
at 0917-8817208 (mobile) or through telephone numbers (049)536-2269/2229 local 209/311
and through e-mail at uerd.erdb@gmail.com.

For your information and consideration, please.

f' MARIA LOYRDES G. FERRER, CESO III

College, 4031, Laguna, Philippines
Tel Nos: (6349)5363628; 5362229; 5362269 Fax No. (6349)5362850
E-mail: erdb@denr.gov.ph



